
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear parent/carer, 

 

 

On Tuesday 13th March Outwood Academy Bishopsgarth will be holding our regular 

Praising Stars Evening. However, we would like to extend a special invitation to the 

parents and carers of Year 11 as we approach their final examinations. As you are 

aware, this is a crucial time for our Year 11 students and we know that you want to 
support your child in every way possible.  

 

At 5.30pm the heads of English, maths and science will be presenting a revision 

workshop for parents of Year 11 students.  

This will include; 

 an overview of topics in the examinations 

 a guide for the most effective ways to support your child 

 tips on wellbeing and stress management for your child and you 

 revision materials and resources 

 key dates 

 

The workshop will last for approximately 30 minutes and afterwards you will have 

the opportunity to speak to your child’s core subject teachers about their individual 

progress. Refreshments will be available from 5.15pm in the maths open area. 

Appointments with option teachers and pastoral staff will be available from 4.30pm – 

5.15pm and from 6.30pm - 7.30pm. 

 

At Outwood Academy Bishopsgarth we are incredibly proud of the hard work and 

progress of our Year 11 students and we welcome this opportunity to involve 

parents even more in their final push for success. We look forward to seeing you. 

 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

Mr S. Merifield 

 


